
ARE YOU INTERESTED IN ARCHIVES OR RECORDS MANAGEMENT OR WANT TO KNOW 

MORE ABOUT THE WORK OF GOVERNMENT RECORDS PROFESSIONALS? 
 

Check out this new and exciting opportunity! 

 

The National Association of Government Archivists and Records Administrators (NAGARA) Internship 
Program matches students enrolled in archival and/or records management graduate programs with 
under-served archival or records programs in local or state governments. The program seeks to create 
good will and offer opportunities where both institutions and students can collaborate and can learn 
from each other and from the experience.   

The internship provides a $1,500 stipend to each of two students matched with projects at 
either the Greene County (OH) Records Center and Archives                                                                           

or the Seattle (WA) Municipal Archives. 
 

Student applications will be accepted January 1 – February 28, 2020.  Winning students 
will be announced April 1, 2020.  For more information on the projects, student 
requirements, and how to apply, please go to the NAGARA website at nagara.org.! 
 

The NAGARA Student Internship Program is now accepting Applications! 

https://nagara.org/Public/Resources/NAGARA-Internship-Program/NAGARA_Custom/NAGARA_Internship_Program.aspx?hkey=cb24f1df-afb9-4943-b4be-6ad0e5920e7b

